
May 30th, 1930

Mr* Milton Enzer, 
Administration Building, 
Union College, 
Schenectady, ITew York*

Dear Mr. Enser,

Dr. Day has written to
Sir Arthur Currie about obtaining some photo­
graphs of Sir Arthur for use in connection with 
your announcement next September of the honorary 
chancellorship.

Sir Arthur will gladly 
send you these photographs, but it so happens 
at present that our supply is exhausted and 
we have had to send to England for a cepeat 
order. As soon as these are received I will 
send you some.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary to the Principal.


